
 

 

Newsletter 
Great Gorillas 

W/c 8th January 2024 
Welcome back & Happy New Year! 

The new topic this half term is ‘Marvellous Medicine’.  
 
In Maths, we will be carrying out work based on shape and we will start our new topic of money at the end of the week. 
 
Our English focus will be based on the book ‘If All the World Were…’ by Joseph Coelho. The book provides powerful opportunities to explore 
themes focused on relationships, love and loss. The book is about the strong bond between a grandparent and a grandchild. Hopefully you 
have begun your family album homework, we look forward to sharing them in class. 
 
In P.E, we will be learning about attacking and defending strategies and games. We will also continue our work on circuits in the hall. 
 
In History, we will be using pictorial evidence to discover information about a famous person from the past. 
 
In RE we will be learning about the story of Creation. 
 
In PSHE we will be learning that some foods are better for good health than others. 
 
In Science we will be learning about our senses and we will start with sight. 
 
In Music, we will be using Purple Mash to explore music computer programmes. We will also start to learn our songs about Florence 
Nightingale.  
 

Note 
The multiplication table for next week’s test is based on the 5 times table. 

 
My Maths homework is set from 12.01.24 – 26.01.24. The homework is based on commutativity. 

 
 

Our Florence Nightingale History workshop is on the 7th February. Payments of £7 must be paid via School Coms. 
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to ask.  
 

Many thanks 
Mrs S Chadburn & Mrs N Turner 

 
 
 

 


